
Welcome. Thank you for being here.
I won’t talk for long, but I need to share an urgent message with you …

With the level of crisis during these times, men and women who bravely served our nation are hit 
hard. They’re facing huge challenges as they struggle to care for themselves and their families.

And veterans already in difficult situations are now in even more serious need of help. As I say this, 
you may have someone you love come to mind.

You do so much. I’m incredibly grateful for your heart and how you care for our veterans, 
service members and their families.

I ask you, as a VFW Auxiliary member, to respond as generously as possible to Department 
mailings to help each veteran and family who needs us right now.

Our resources are pushed to their limits and demand for programs keeps growing. We need you  
to give.

Remember, your donations stay here to help in our state – our own communities and 
neighborhoods.

When you contribute to Department mailings, you:

• Provide financial assistance for veterans.
• Give hope and support to our service members and military families. 
• Help promote patriotism through scholarships and much more.

If you’re not receiving Department mailings, let me know so we can add you to the list.

Thank you for everything you do as a committed VFW Auxiliary member. Your support in this time 
means everything to our heroes and their families.

Together, we’re making a difference in the world and in our state.

VETERANS NEED HELP NOW.
We Need You to Give.


